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RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY

RIAS/Circular no.:051
Date:25.01.2023

Dear Parents,
Greetings to you!

We take this opportunity to invite you to interact with your child’s teachers and take a look at the
work done by your child at School on Saturday, 4" Feb 2023.

We believe this is an occasion for you to understand the curriculum offered at school, go through
the portfolio of your child apart from building a strong home-school partnership. Please do make it
a point to be there and encourage your child to do his/her best at School. Do feel free to walk in
and talk to me as well on any issues of concern at School.

The Class Teacher of your ward shall share the time slot allotted to you through the School Diary.

Looking forward to your presence,
Best regards

Sripurna Sarma

Principal RIAS



